
 
 
 

PROCLAMATION 
 

 

WHEREAS, in King County, the Public Health Reserve Corps works tirelessly through its many 

volunteers to help when emergencies occur, and provides support to Public Health 

and all of King County in its effort to respond to pandemics, severe weather, 

earthquakes, and countless other emergencies; and 
 

WHEREAS, throughout 2021, Public Health Reserve Corps members were critical to Public 

Health’s efforts to ensure equitable access to the vaccine by supporting COVID 

vaccination clinics for first responders, mass COVID vaccination sites, and 

community-based vaccination events; and 
 

WHEREAS, Public Health Reserve Corps members provided crucial support to other COVID 

response efforts, including Isolation and Quarantine facilities, Personal Protective 

Equipment packing events, and community well-being events, as well as other efforts 

critical to the health and well-being of the whole community; and 
 

WHEREAS, the 626 Public Health Reserve Corps members generously donated a total of 23,365 

volunteer hours to King County; and 
 

WHEREAS, our County depends on Public Health Reserve Corps volunteers’ time, talents, and 

expertise to fulfill our mission of improving the health and well-being of King County 

residents, and despite challenging economic times, the Public Health Reserve Corps 

continues to offer help and comfort to those in need. 
 

NOW, THEREFORE, I, Dow Constantine, Executive of King County, do hereby proclaim the 

week of April 17 to April 23, 2022 to be  

Public Health Reserve Corps Week 

in King County. During National Volunteer Week, I encourage all residents to celebrate volunteers 

in their communities and the role that they play in improving our collective quality of life. 
 

 

 

 

 

Dow Constantine 

King County Executive 


